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Almonds 
 
… 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The Almond Board released their September 2016 Position Report on Tuesday evening 11th 
October. Californian shipments for the month  were 201.5 million lbs, a 41% increase over last 
year's 142.9 m.lbs. Many including us were expecting a record shipment figure, no-one could have 
predicted such a large increase.  
 
After only 2 months of the season shipments are up by a remarkable 38%.  
 
Almond prices have increased by  $220 per tonne following this bullish data.  
 
We will send a more comprehensive report within a few days. 
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